
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

ARB Base Rack – Fit Kit Brackets to suit 
Landcruiser 300 Series
Roof mounting brackets supplied with ARB Base Rack 
roof rack kits for Landcruiser 300 series vehicles  

Mount bracket part number 3753261. 

Produced between 7 June 2022 and 24 August 2022. 

Supplied in roof rack kits with part numbers: 

• 17925010

• 17925020

Dates sold: 7 June 2022 – 19 April 2024 

Why the product is recalled: The roof rack mount brackets may fail and 
the roof rack may detach from the roof while vehicle in use. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or property damage from a motor 
vehicle accident if the roof rack detaches from the roof while in use. 

1. Consumers should stop using affected LC300 Base Racks
immediately.

2. Remove any items mounted to the roof racks.

3. Contact the nearest ARB store to arrange inspection and replacement
of affected brackets.

For more information contact ARB on productrecall@arb.com.au or by 
phone on 1800 879 602. 

Purchased from: 4WD Accessory stores – see traders list on 
www.productsafety.gov.au  
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